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Dear community,  
 

Work will soon begin to clear some overgrown vegetation on Department of Education owned land 
located on the western boundary of Yarrawarrah Public School. 

The work will minimise bushfire risk for the community by increasing the gap between the vegetation 
and nearby properties. Work activities will include the trimming of vegetation such as grass and weeds 
as well as the removal of fallen or dead trees. The exact location of this work is shown on the map 
overleaf.  

Work to clear the vegetation will begin on Monday 24 July and take approximately two weeks. Work 
hours will between 7am and 3.30pm on weekdays only.  

Heavy machinery, including a truck, wood chipper and a mobile crane will be required following the 
completion of this work to safely remove the cleared vegetation from the site. Traffic control will be 
needed on Sladden Road at this time for safety and to mitigate any disruption caused by the mobile 
crane.  

We will provide you with further details once the access plan for the crane has been finalised.  

All care will be taken to minimise noise and disruption to the school and the surrounding community 
while the work is taking place.  

All work will be completed by qualified contractors and under the guidance of an independent arborist 
in accordance with SafeWork NSW regulations. All work will be completed in accordance with all 
applicable legislation, regulations, polices and guidelines.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

We thank you for your patience and understanding while we carry out this important work.  
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